
CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY: 
 
NOTES OF THE MEETING HELD 11.11.2014 
 
Vice President Alan Holverson opened the meeting at 19.45 hours attended by 
16 members. The evening was a MEMBERS’ EVENING and members brought 
displays of their own collecting interests. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Frank Simpson displayed a series of covers of 
Brunswick, Germany, from the Napoleonic period 
to 1860. 

Chris Board showed three sets of postal 
stationary cards produced in the 1920’s in South 
Africa. 

Graham Harker, as it was Armistice Day, showed 
Great Britain commemorative stamps/miniature 
sheets of the Less We Forget series and the 
recently issued stamps of the First World War. 

David Milsted showed a number of letters and 
covers from The Tower of London including a 
spoof invitation to the annual washing of the lions! 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
The meeting closed at 21.30 hours. 
 
Graham Harker, Honorary Assistant Secretary 
Ref: CroyPhilSocNotes11.11.14.doc 
14.11.2014 

Ian Nutley’s display concerned The Chicago Flight 
of the Graf Zepplin in 1933. There were a number 
of covers related to the flight. 

Chris Hitchen showed  covers of the French 
Railways in the nineteenth century. 

Brian Asquith displayed stamps of the Turkish 
Aviation Fund between 1926-36. The stamps were 
produced to raise money and to promote aviation. 

Paul Percival showed stamps of Aitutaki, part 
of the Cook Islands, from 1903-73 and Ajman, 
United Arab Emirates, from 1964-69. 

Alan Holverson displayed stamps of Austria from 
1851. 


